
HOLME-NEXT-THE-SEA PARISH COUNCIL 

MEETING OF 8
th

 NOVEMBER 2011 

 

The meeting welcomed Amanda Jermy, a Waste Reduction Officer from Norfolk County 

Council, who advised on raising awareness of waste reduction, reusing, recycling and  

recovering projects that could possibly be adopted by the village.  The Council will consider 

these ideas at its next meeting when copies of leaflets will have been received and promotion 

can be looked at more fully.    

The forthcoming public meeting about a Diamond Jubilee Celebration was discussed and it 

was agreed that the Parish Council Chairman would chair the meeting and that the Parish 

Council would be looking to form a Sub-Committee with a number of Parishioners. It was 

also agreed that the Parish Council would offer some financial support for the event. The 

suggestion of a monument for the occasion was thought to be a good idea and estimates will 

be obtained for the next meeting for further consideration. 

Finances included payment of village gardening expenses, Solicitors costs for the letting of 

27 Beach Road and for the external auditors.  Payment for the Churchyard grass cutting was 

agreed, although not unanimously, at £1000 for this year.  The External Auditors report was 

noted and the Accounts for the current year to 30
th

 September 2011 were received and 

agreed. 

Planning applications for a siting of a caravan at Homefields and creation of a new entrance 

at 17 Eastgate were both recommended for approval.  An application for a new dwelling at 33 

Main Road, on which the Parish Council had recommended rejection at the last meeting, had 

been withdrawn.  

The Clerk had advised the Chairman of her resignation and adverts were agreed to fill the  

position.  Anyone interested in applying for the position of Clerk/R.F.O. should refer to the 

separate advertisement. 

The next meeting of Holme-next-the-Sea Parish Council will be held on  

Tuesday 13
th

 December 2011 at 7.30pm in the Village Hall.  Members of the public are wel-

come to attend and put their comments and questions to the Councillors during  

‘public participation’. 

 

Glynis Allen, Clerk to Holme-next-the-Sea Parish Council 

 

 

 


